
	 	
	

	

	
	
	

NOTICE 
 

A potential quorum of the Northern New Mexico College Board of Regents may occur as 
Board members may attend a lunch at La Cocina on Friday, December 15, 2023 
immediately following the Board of Regents Meeting.  No votes or other official actions 
will be taken by the Northern New Mexico College Board of Regents.  

Please contact the Office of the President 505-747-2140 for additional information.  


